
TEXAS FORENSIC  

SCIENCE COMMISSION 
 

1700 North Congress Ave., Suite 445 

Austin, Texas 78701 

 

 

November 20, 2024 

  

Via email to katherine.sanchez@austintexas.gov 

 

 

Katherine Sanchez 

Quality Assurance Manager 

City of Austin 

Forensic Science Department 

812 Springdale Road 

Austin, TX 78702 

 

RE: Texas Forensic Science Commission (“Commission”) Laboratory Self-disclosure No. 

24.42; City of Austin Forensic Science Department (Seized Drugs) 

 

Dear Ms. Sanchez: 

 

At its October 25, 2024, quarterly meeting, the Commission voted to take no further action based 

on the root cause analysis, corrective actions, and case review by the laboratory. 

 

Should the laboratory identify any material changes to the information provided regarding this 

self-disclosure, please notify the Commission as soon as possible.  

 

Sincerely,      

 
Leigh M. Tomlin 

 Leigh M. Tomlin          

Associate General Counsel 
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